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Hon members of the Judiciary committee: 

I support this bill because it is pretty obvious there is no effective enforcement of 

Oregon's laws such as enacted in measure 114 regarding firearms.  As the subject is 

a sensitive one a calm and reasoned study should be made considering all the 

ramifications and minimizing impacts on law abiding gun owners.  That said, the 

people have spoken and dealers in these weapons must toe the line. 


